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Hampers was a big hit

once again, Thanks to

so many that make

this incredible gift

possible

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS
              2023

School has once again begun, thankful for our very capable staff that
could do this without us. Many years of training has paid tenfold.

 200 children registered for another year, 14 full time staff all ready to go .
Praise the Lord

SCHOOL TIME- 2024

MARCH 2024

Many hands
helped make this

distribution
possible.



THANKYOU TO ALL OUR SUPPORTERS

UPDATE FROM THE CARLSONS
This past year has certainly had its challenges but we are so

thankful for the time we could spend in Honduras again. Even

though it was short we were again blessed by all the loving

families we encounter daily. We returned home early February

after spending some time in Mexico for some alternative

treatments. When we returned home the pain was becoming

very intense and they started Jeffrey back on chemo, a little

different type with a lower dose every two weeks. Praise God we

have already seen a huge difference in his pain level. Thankyou

for your continued prayers for our family.

Shynese and Aaden joined us in Honduras
for 3 weeks through Christmas. Lots of fun

handing out Christmas Hampers, helping at
the Feeding centres , school supplies and

building a few picnic tables. Accomplished
a lot in a short couple of weeks. 

OUR YOUNG, WILLING HELPERS

FOR THE FIRST TIME IN
MANY YEARS WE GOT

TO PARTICIPATE IN
GRADUATION, WHAT A
WONDERFUL DAY FOR

ALL. 

BRIGHTER HORIZONS MINISTRIES
BOX 181, ROSE VALLEY, SK S0E 1M0

MONICA 306 323 4322   ELAINE 306 322 2363 

Contact Monica at
bhm99smj@hotmail.com

or our website
www.brighterhorizonsministries.com

SPRUCED UP THIS FEEDING CENTRE KITCHEN

FEEDING CENTRES
Our 5 feeding centres: where

we use food to share the
Gospel continue to run each

Sunday, feeding a couple
hundred children on any given

Sunday. Thanks to the many
great supporters of this

program we are able to supply
the food each week. Thankful
for the Honduran ladies that

volunteer each week.

Thanks to a special donation we were able to do
some upgrades to this church kitchen. Ladies

were so excited for a counter and sink.


